Town of Bristol, RI

10 Court Street, Bristol, RI 02809 (401) 253-7000



DATE: September 16, 2022

TO: Honorable Town Council

FROM: Sara Hassell, Acting Treasurer

RE: Outdoor dining design

CC: Steven Contente, Town Administrator

Pare Corporation has created a design for the Town of guidelines for the outdoor dining areas including ADA (Americans with Disabilities Act) compliance. I suggest that the funds used to pay for this design be taken from the general fund. The cost of this design is \$12,100 with some reimbursable expenses which are usually for mileage and copies. This amount is estimated at \$500. The total amount proposed coming out of the general fund will be \$12,600. The projected revenue coming into the general fund for meals and beverage tax FY23 is \$578,357.

